
   

 
December 1, 2023 

 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

The Engagement Committee will be hosting Sensitive Santa on Wednesday, 
December 6, in the Middle School from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m.  This event is open to all 
District students and will provide information on Special Education and Title 1 
services. During the evening families can have their picture taken with Santa.   

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 
different events.  Next week’s events include Santa’s Workshops, concerts, club 
meetings, and athletic events.    

As the Holiday Season is approaching, remember to visit our Titan Store for new 
apparel and designs. 

As a reminder, Friday, December 15, is a two-hour early dismissal for professional 
development.  Also, Friday, December 22, is an early dismissal for the Holiday 
break.   

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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